Burke, Ruth A

From: Lisa Savage <lsavage3@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 13, 2020 6:18 AM

To: DEP, Nordic Aqua Farms

Subject: oppose Nordic Aqua Farms project in Belfast

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

to the Department of Environmental Protection:

As an 8th generation Mainer, | am writing in opposition to the proposed NordicAquaFarms project in Belfast. Of the
many reasons to oppose this environmental assault, | put dredging up buried mercury at the top of the list.

Mercury enters the food chain and concentrates in body fat as it moves up to larger creatures like fish and humans. It is
an extreme neurotoxin, especially dangerous for children, and there is already far too much of it in fish found in Maine.
It would be a grave error on the part of the DEP to put the public health at risk to enrich a multi-national corporation.
Respectfully submitted,

Lisa Savage

30 Hole in the Wall Rd.

Solon, ME 04979
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